
   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Marlene H. Dortch        

Federal Communications Commission 

Office of the Secretary 

45 L Street NE 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Dear Secretary Dortch,  

 

I am writing you today to call attention to an alarming issue presented to me by 

one of my constituents located in the 8th Senate District of Ohio. The constituent 

has expressed concern that the FCC’s agency rules and regulations for 

radiofrequency emissions needs to be updated. According to the constituent, the 

FCC’s human exposure limits for radiofrequency has not been updated since 1996, 

and she is greatly concerned with the number of cell towers and the levels of EMF 

exposure in Hamilton County, Ohio.  

 

I kindly request you consider my constituents concerns and re-evaluate the rules 

surrounding radiation. I thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any 

questions please do not hesitate to contact my office  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 
 

Louis W. Blessing III 

State Senator 

Ohio’s 8th Senate District 

Louis W. Blessing III 
 

State Senator 
8th Senate District 
1 Capitol Square 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
(614) 466-8068 
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